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White, John 

Sent: 26 October 2009 08:25 

To: White, John 

Subject: CPS 
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Dear John, 
Sorry.to trouble you during your break (assuming you see this). 
I arn planning to be in London tomorrow (Tuesday) and was intending to deliver a copy of Prof Ford’s expert 
medical report to PC. I just wanted your opinion on whether or not I should also give him a copy Sylvia 
Giffin’s very revealing police statement and selected papers relating to the early 1990s? 
VBW 

31/10/2009 


